
Good morning, everyone. 

Thank you for joining today's project update meeting. I'll keep it brief 

and to the point. 

Currently, we are at the 60% completion mark for Project Apollo. The team 

has successfully finalized the initial phases, including the research and 

development segments, which were completed two weeks ahead of schedule. 

This has allowed us some extra time for the testing phase, which is 

ongoing and yielding promising results so far. 

However, we have encountered a minor delay in the procurement of 

materials due to supply chain issues, which we are actively resolving, 

and we anticipate that this should not significantly impact our overall 

timeline. We expect to receive the necessary items within the next week, 

allowing us to proceed with the assembly phase without further delays. 

Looking ahead, the focus will be on completing the testing phase by the 

end of next month. We are confident in our strategies to overcome the 

current challenges and remain on track for the final delivery deadline 

set for March 15th. 

I'll now open the floor for any questions or clarifications you may need. 

Thank you for your attention. 


